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July 18, 2017 
Circular N° SBP-DPC-0079-2017 
 
 
 
General Manager  
 

Subject: SCA/4/17(12) – Democratic 
People’s Republic of Korea “List 
of designated vessels” 

 
Dear General Manager: 
 
On June 21, 2017, in accordance with Recommendation 3 of the Final Report of the Panel of Experts 
established pursuant to Resolution 1874 (2009), the United Nations Security Council approved the 
publication of the list of designated vessels. 
 
Therefore, we reiterate to all banks the requirement to conduct a strict verification in order to prevent 
any transaction involving the vessels listed in Committee document SCA/4/17(12). 
 
Enclosed you will find five (5) pages containing the list in SCA/4/17(12) document dated June 21, 2017. 
 
To read the full document, please visit the following URL address: 
 

https://www.un.org/sc/suborg/sanctions/1718/materials  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Gustavo A. Villa 
Acting Superintendent 
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